
 
 
August 23, 2022 

 
Rev. Dr. Leonard Favara 
President 
Central Christian College of Kansas 
1200 S. Main; P.O. Box 1403 
McPherson, Kansas 67460 
 
Dear President Favara: 
 
The Higher Learning Commission (HLC) reviewed your institution’s non-financial data that was submitted 
during the 2022 Institutional Update. HLC reviews the non-financial data for five indicators and requests 
information from institutions when certain indicator conditions are met. The purpose of this process is to 
identify institutions that may be at risk of not meeting components of the Criteria for Accreditation.  
 
Based on the information you provided to HLC in your 2022 Institutional Update, your institution triggered 
indicator 4 - Minimal Full-time Faculty, which requires the institution submit information for staff review. 
Your specific data as they relate to the indicators are listed below. If any of this data is incorrect, please 
request a correction by emailing indicators@hlcommission.org.  
 

FT Faculty: 11    Degree Programs Offered: 18  
 Faculty/Degree Programs: 0.61 

 
For purposes of non-financial indicators, your institution was categorized as small and not graduate-only. 
 
For details on what must be submitted to HLC, please refer to the Indicator Procedure document, found on 
the HLC website at http://www.hlcommission.org/Accreditation/indicators.html. Please submit the required 
information for staff review as a single PDF document to https://www.hlcommission.org/upload no later 
than September 30, 2022.  
 
If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact HLC at indicators@hlcommission.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
Higher Learning Commission 
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